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£z We need your votes
'~ for the Board of Directors

e Easter: Sunday, April 20

Here are the nominees for the Board of Directors in alphabetical order, followed by a short bio.
e Annual Meeting: Friday, May 9 @lease vote for three members. After selecting your candidates, please complete the ballot,
GESU Sullivan Center providing all the proper information requested and return it to the credit union via mail to
-Drivéhru closes at 5pm 5248 Hill Avenue, Toledo, OH 43615 or drop it into a ballot box at one of our three locations.
A completed ballot includes the voter’s account number, name and signature. Your vote is very
e .UabPIR & S$EE BnipapcdnEasthe credifugion. Each member is entitled to one ballot. Ballots must be received
by the close of business on Wednesday, May 7, 2014. You must be 18 years of age to vote.
e Memorial Day: Monday, May 26The results of the election will be announced at the Annual Meeting on Friday, May 9, 2014.
-All offices closed
CIwilliam (Bill) Logie: I'm currently a Board of Director’s member and have been a Credit
e &EAPI R & $E& i@ dmber for dveil 1B pears. As a Board member I believe in protecting the integrity of
our Credit Union for the members, supporting sound investments and competitive rates (for
e First Day of Summer: Saturday, Bothed2dosits and loans). Additionally, I support increasing our membership by enhancing the
marketing of the excellent services and programs. I retired from UT in 2011 as Vice President
of Human Resources & Campus Safety/Chief Transition Officer. I ask for your support for
another three year term.

[ Kellie McGilvray: I have been a part of the UT Federal Credit Union since 2002 as an
Inside this issue: employee and 2011 as a Board Member. I worked for UT Federal Credit Union for 5 years as
the Marketing Director, leaving to further my career as a professor at Tiffin University. While

Board Nominees ) at UT Federal Credit Union, I assisted Kate Wagner in the hiring, training and supervising
processes, as well as the events planning for the memberships and employees. I implemented,
Celebrating 50 Years!2 design and created the marketing strategies, direct mail and the marketing budget. I currently
work at Tiffin University as an Assistant Professor in Marketing and Business in the
undergraduate and graduate programs. I have been with Tiffin University since 2001. I have a
Annual Meetigy 9 3 well- rounded education and just complete my PhD from The University of Toledo. It would
be an honor to be voted in for another term, to allow my insight, opinions and education help
Summertime Savings3 continue the success of the UT Federal Credit Union. I look forward to working with UT
Federal Credit Union, again.

Anniversary Special 3

[ Geofrey Tracy: It has been with great pleasure to serve on the Board of Directors for over a

Rates Information 4 decade. I am currently serving as Chairman of the Board and have been since 1998. I am

currently the Director of Budgeting and Resource Planning at Bowling Green State University.
Before working at BGSU I was the Senior Director of Academic and Planning on the Main
campus and prior to working on the main campus, I was on the Health Science Campus for 18

years.
(Additional nominees included on next page)



| Money Matters

[ Thomas Trimble: I began my higher education career at The University of Toledo in 1978 with a BS in Business
Administration and an MS in Counseling. Starting out as the programming coordinator in the Student Union I advised student
organizations on budgeting and event planning. Through the years I moved to the Scott Park Campus to be responsible for student
organizations and running the Scott Park Student Center. Returning to the Student Union I managed major programs and
supervised the facility reservations operations, followed by a move into an associate director of operations position managing all of
the daily facility operations and student staff. When the senior director position was eliminated I assumed the administration of the
entire Student Union facility, which continued to be the case until I retired in 2011. Since retiring I have assumed the leadership of
the UT Men’s Golf League and volunteer work with my church in Perrysburg. I have been a member of the UTFCU for well over
20 years and continue to be a supporter of Rocket athletics and The University of Toledo.

[1 John Welch: T am John Welch. I work at Toledo Public Schools in their IT department as the network operations supervisor.
have been a member of credit unions for over twenty five years and have enjoyed the great services of our credit union for many
years. I know my background in computer will be an asset to our credit union. I have served on other boards including my current
position on the trustee board of the Toledo Association of Administrative Personnel.

Place an “X” next to the three candidates you wish to vote into our Board of Directors positions.

Name: Account Number:
Signature
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S A message from our former CEO/President and current Board member, Katie Wagner
o

(%.‘@ n On March 24, 1964, this Credit Union was Here we are 50 years later and we now offer full
% o founded as T.U.T. Federal Credit Union by service from savings, checking, money market
Yomn g™ thirteen members to serve the employees of The accounts, loans, mortgages, IRA accounts, Visa
University of Toledo. In October of 1976 the products, online banking, and bill payment just to
Credit Union expanded its services to the Medical name a few. With new and advanced technology
College of Ohio's employees. At that time our come changes. Hopefully, someday soon we will
assets were about $800,000, compared to our be able to offer you remote deposit capture, one of

current $65,000,000.

Up unitil the early 80’s the credit union services
were limited to savings and loans. We then
offered checking (share draft) accounts and as
technology started, we were one of the original
seven credit unions in Toledo to offer ATM cards
so that members could access their accounts. In
May 1984, the Director of Human Resources at
the Medical College of Ohio, offered us a small
office (and I do mean small, it was a former
janitor’s closet) in his Department to better serve
the MCO members. In March 1995 we opened
our newly constructed main office on Hill Avenue
and moved most of the administrative duties to
this location.
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